
From: jrosenmai@gmail.com <jrosenmai@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 6/19/2018 11:38:55 AM
Subject: Flood Insurance ~ Website email from Joseph Rosen

Lt. Governor Bryant, In October 2015 we had 24 inches of rain in Columbia, SC. I am a real estate 
appraiser for 45 years. I live in Lake Katherine area and there were many houses that were flooded. 
The City of Columbia hired my office to appraise 25 houses. Some were 8 feet deep in water. None 
of these houses were new so why was houses 35 to 65 years old flooded?? We must have flood 
insurance. Joseph B. Rosen, MAI, ASA, SRA
 

Joseph Rosen
 
4701 Quail Ln
 
Columbia, SC 29206
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